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Dear Reviewers,  
 
We are so pleased that our review is being considered for the World Journal of Gastrointestinal 
Endoscopy.   
 
We added the suggestions that you told us.  Our figures were made with biorender.com program.  
We added our figures in a PowerPoint file and the table in a word file.  If is it was necessary to 
modify some aspects of the figures, I will send you the page to be able to do it.  
 
Figure 1: https://app.biorender.com/illustrations/60442df9143697009e293b22 
Figure 2: https://app.biorender.com/illustrations/6056afc08a6f7700a21c6856 
Figure 3: https://app.biorender.com/illustrations/60b59b5323e40700a301d231 
 

 
Thank you very much for your consideration, we will be attentive if any changes are necessary.  
Regards,  
 
 
Paulina Núñez, MD 
Rodrigo Quera, MD              
David T. Rubin, MD       


